February 4, 2015

RECEIVED

FEB 0 9 2015

Wisconsin Supreme Court 110 East Main Street, Suite 215 P.O. Box 1688 Madison, WI 53701-1688 CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
OF WISCONSIN

RE: Petition 14-04 (Protection of Information Circuit Court Records)

Dear Honorable Justices:

The State Bar of Wisconsin Board of Governors voted unanimously on January 30, 2015, to support petition 14-04 and the work of the CCAP Steering Committee to address the potential personal privacy issues that may arise with adoption of the mandatory e-filing rule.

The Board is encouraging interested sections, committees and divisions to submit their own comments and testimony on petition 14-04 directly to the court, separate from the Board's position of support.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact State Bar of Wisconsin Executive Director George Brown or Public Affairs Director Lisa Roys.

Sincerely,

Robert R. Gagan, President State Bar of Wisconsin

5302 Eastpark Blvd.

P.O. Box 7158

Madison WI 53707-7158